COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT OFFICER REPORT

Monday, November 1, 2021

e I’ve been working on the Town’s ARPA application. According to the Allocation letter
we are eligible for $106,365. 09. We would receive half of that in the first deposit and
then 12 months later, the other half. The final signatures were submitted last week and
now our only obligations are budgeting, allocating, and reporting on use of the funds.

* I’m working with the federal processing department to get our SAMs # renewed. It
expires on the 6™ of November but they are trying to expedite the process.

e [’ve also been working on our application for the principal forgiveness loan application
and for the police vehicle grant.
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